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This bill, if passed, will keep riders and their motorcycles safe from overheating.  It 

will protect them from possible collisions by allowing an escape, keeping them out of 

the way of other drivers.  It will help ease the flow of traffic by allowing larger vehicles 

to move forward into spaces previously occupied by motorcycles.  “Lane splitting has 

been proven effective where allowed.  This bill can save lives. 


